
ABERFELDY COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
August 2021 Community Council Meeting 

Road Safety Working Group Feedback 

 

20 mph Experiment 

No real news.  We still understand that a report on the trials and a new policy proposal will go to the 
environment committee towards the ed of August.  We have heard of no plans to consult or gather 
feedback from the community ahead of the report or policy being finalised.  As you will be aware, 
Roddy Ross from Community Safety at PKC was gathering informal volunteered feedback and it 
appears that appeal was quite effective.  I await a summary of the feedback from him. 

We plan to submit our own views on the trial and policy development to PKC in the next few days.  
The first draft of the paper I prepared has been seen by Roddy Ross and he was quite positive about 
it.   

I have no other news on this topic. 

Pop-up Police 

I received a request for these to be deployed on Old Crieff Road.  Accordingly these were retrieved 
from Tayside Crescent, a risk assessment conducted and, following necessary repairs found to be 
required on return, these have been loaned to Cllr John Duff to deploy.  Following that successful 
repair, have now repaired one of the other pop=-up police and so these are now again available for 
use. 

Highland Road safety Action Partnership 

Last meeting in June.   

Moving forward on staging “Night Driving Topic/Motorcycle safety training sessions/Older drivers 
safety sessions” 

We now have a HRSAP Facebook page 

Timber transport management was the main topic and there will be follow up 

Working with PKC Traffic & Networks to progress on traffic calming once the policy is decided. 

Trying to work on the model for getting PKC to progress community preferred actions, such as the 
Victoria Park entrance plan. 

Among other things 

Pat Spicer, 3/8/2021 


